
 

 Abbey Grange Parents Association Meeting 
Minutes – 12th September 2022 

 

 

1. Welcome 
Present: 

 
Janet, Catherine, Steph, Sarah, Helen B, Helen L, Dave, Lassaad, 
Margaret.  

Actions 

2. Apologies Sarah DT (treasurer) 
 

 

3. Minutes of 
Last Meeting 
& Matter 
Arising. 

Agreed  

4. Year 7 Form 
Tutors Parents 
Evening  

 

Unable to do, due to PTA members being unavailable and due to 
short notice.  

SD to let 
TW Know 

5.    Another cheque needed for PTA 100 club winner (£50). Parent 
didn’t receive it.  

Action 
required by 
SDT 
 

6. Treasurer’s 
Update 

Treasurer not present 
 

 

7. 100 Club 
 

100 club- SD contacted TW at office to send out information to 
parent via class charts. 
 

 

8. Hamper 
Raffle – 
Autumn 
themed 

We have been advised as a church school we should not in 
any way be supportive of the celebration of ghosts, witches 
etc.  Whilst some of our parents may not mind, some do 
take a strong stand on Halloween so we have now 
suggested an Autumn Harvest Raffle instead, This would 
then allow pumpkins etc and other “seasonal things”. 
 
Please bring hamper donations to our next meeting on 
Tuesday 11th October, or send any donations for the 
hampers to school office, e.g. sweets, popcorn, hot 
chocolate, soups, glove scarves, hats, fizzy drinks, wine, 
Chocolates, candles, Jams, chutneys,pickles, glow in the 
dark stuff etc 
 
 
 

SD to send 
letter  

9. Dates to 
sell 
Uniform 

Ask Tracy for dates to sell uniform during next half term 
 
£157.00 made this evening.  

SD 

10. Winter 
Fair – 19th 
November  

We don’t have enough people to run the Winter Fair at present. 
We will send something out to parents shortly to see if we can 
get any volunteers who will run a stall for part/or all of the fair.  
We also need people to set up and clear up at the end.  
 

SD to 
contact 
MW 
HL to send 
SD 



 

 

 

It was agreed if we are unable to get at least 20 volunteers then 
the fair will not go ahead. 
Instead we will have the Silent auction and hamper raffles. The 
former to be organised by Maggie.  
 
 
SD to contact Maggie confirm if still can to Silent Auction  
  

something 
to send out 
to parents 
via school 
to request 
volunteers 

11. Date of 
Next 
Meeting 

Speak to Tracy to let her know that the meetings are always at 
6.30 and we do not sell uniform at PTA meetings anymore.  
 
Tuesday 11th October 6.30-7.30pm 

SD 

AOB None  


